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Dear CPFI Board of Directors,  

  

Jessica Langdon and Pakou Remick has accomplished the following this past fall semester:  

• Responded to questions and provided guidance by email to new and existing student chapters.  

• Updated the student portion of the website to reflect current leadership and current materials for the 2020 

Hands and Feet Grant. 

• Currently finalizing the review of the Hands and Feet Grants within the next few days with plan to send out 

emails to the recipients within the next week.  

• Started attending the National Student Council (NSC) meetings as work schedules allow. 

 

Kelly McGloin provided oversight for the regions and communicated with the Regional Directors. This is the first 

year where all 9 regions have had a regional director. This past fall semester there were 60 schools that completed 

their chapter update form this year and 27 schools that completed the form in 2019-2020 year that did not update 

their chapter form yet this year.  

  

  

Respectively,  

Pakou V. Remick, PharmD (SCAC Co-Chair) 

Jessica T. Langdon, PharmD, MBA, BCPS, NCTTP(SCAC Co-Chair)  

Kelly McGloin, PharmD (SCAC-Regional Directors Coordinator)       


